
Welcome New Scouts BSA Parents! Thank you so much for joining Troop (Unit Number) this year. We 
look forward to working with your family in making this Scouting year as fun and memorable as possible. 
What to look forward to: 
 
New Parent Orientation and Training Day  

• Enter Day, Date, Time Location 
 

At the New Parent Orientation and Training Day we will share more about: 
• How our Troop functions and our general operations 
• How the Scouts BSA Advancement program works 
• How our Troop patrols are organized and the meeting schedule 
• Available adult volunteer opportunities  
• How the adult leader training program works 

 
To begin learning about the adult leader training program in the BSA, we are asking all of our new 
parents to visit My.Scouting.org and complete Youth Protection Training. The safety of our youth is of 
the utmost importance to us all. Together we can educate everyone on how to build a community of 
safety. 
 
Mark your calendars! 
Our annual Popcorn Sale begins on September (Enter Date) and we are always looking for volunteers 
with vans and/or trucks to help us load and organize our product. If you are able to assist with this, 
please contact (Enter Name and Email of Unit Popcorn Kernel). 
 
Future Troop and Patrol Meeting Dates: 
The attached calendar (Or enter link to your online unit calendar) outlines unit and patrol meeting dates 
and times. Extra activity weekend events are also included. 
 
Thank you again for joining Troop (Enter Unit Number)! We are happy to have your family join ours as we 
explore, learn, and experience the Scouts BSA adventure together! 
 
Yours in Scouting,  
 
Enter Scoutmaster Name and Contact Information 
 
Attachments? Unit Calendar and/or Contact Information; How to Access Youth Protection Training 
Instructions (PDF) 

Sample Text for New Family Welcome Email: Send within 48-Hours after Join Scouting event 

https://my.scouting.org/dashboard-legacy

